
 

Craigville Telephone Company, Inc. 
 

2351 N. Main St. 

Craigville, IN 46731 260-565-3131, Fax 260-565-3535, telco@adamswells.com 
 
 

January 13, 2023 

 

 

 

Library of Congress 

U.S. Copyright Office 

Licensing Section 

 

Re: Termination of video services – Craigville Telephone Company 

 

On December 31, 2022, Craigville Telephone Company terminated all video services 

and will not submit additional SA1 forms for 2023. The final SA1 has been submitted 

and a copy of the final royalty license fee payment is attached. 

 

If additional information is required please contact me at lee@adamswells.com, or the 

above address. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee VonGunten 

Executive Vice President 
 
 

 

By:         

 

Printed Name: Lee VonGunten, GM   

 

Signed Date: January 13, 2023  
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